
 

 

 

 

3A Cloud Tang Heung Wan 

james@happykids.com 

A great holiday 

Dear James, 

How are you? Last Sunday, I went to Nam Sang Wai in Yuen Long with 

my family. I was very happy. 

I rode a scooter from the MTR station to Nam Sang Wai. On the way, 

we took many photos of the river. When we were tired, we stopped by 

a food store and ate frozen pineapples. There was a fish pond next to 

the food store, so we fed the fish there. After riding my scooter for half 

an hour, we went to a large grassland. We flew kites there and had a 

lot of fun! We played till the evening when the sky became dark. Finally, 

we arrived at a pier next to a small river. We rowed a boat across it. 

At night, we had dinner at a Chinese restaurant nearby. The food there 

was delicious! After dinner, we went home happily. What a great day! 

Do you want to go to the countryside with us next time? 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

Warmest, 

Kenny 


